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01/04/2020  18:41:302020/1025/P COMMNT Anisfeld We both object strongly to this new changed development across the road to our block of flats, Heath Park 

Gardens. We have lived here for over 25 years with NO property overlooking us and are very unhappy about 

this NEW plan. Pleas try to cancel this as it will make us and all our neighbours, mainly people in their 70 - 90 

years old most unhappy. My wife and I are both in our middle 80s
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